March 16, 2015 Mr. Jesse Steiner Celina City Schools 585 E. Livingston St. Celina, OH 45822

Dear Mr. Steiner:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as Title Teacher at Celina Elementary School. My last day will be May 29, 2015.

I want you to know that, other than giving birth to my three children, teaching for Celina Schools is truly the proudest accomplishment I have achieved in my life. I will cherish the memories I have made here in this school district.

I will be eternally grateful to Mr. Ralph Steltzer for hiring me back in 1982. All of my principals have been so supportive of me and I have learned so much from my co-workers through-out the years, not to mention the friendships.

I wish you and the board all the best and, as always, GO BULLDOGS!!

Sincerely,

Kay Grimes Title Teacher

Celina Elementary School